
MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING  
 

BETWEEN  
 

DR. RAM MANOHAR LOHIYA NATIONAL LAW UNIVERSITY, LUCKNOW, 
UTTAR PRADESH, INDIA  

 

AND 
NORTHUMBRIA UNIVERSITY, U.K. 

 

Dr. Ram Manohar Lohiya National Law University, Lucknow signed MoU with 
Northumbria University on 7th January 2016, with a purpose to encouraging and 
developing collaborative activities like the exchange of scholarly ideas/expertise, and 
research, supporting specific discipline interaction, students exchange and advanced entry 
from one Institution to the other. 

The document was jointly signed by Prof. Gurdip Singh, the Vice Chancellor of Dr. Ram 
Manohar Lohiya National Law University, and Prof. Jon Reast, the Pro Vice Chancellor 
(International), the authorized signatory from Northumbria University. 

Representing Northumbria University, Dr. Mark Brewer, Associate Dean International, 
discussed the prospects of academic links with Prof. Gurdip Singh., RMLNLU Vice 
Chancellor on 12th January 2016. 

 


